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Minutes of the 50th Annual General Meeting
Saturday 13 November 2010 at 4.30 pm at
Grand Chancellor Hotel, Hindley St, Adelaide, South Australia
1.  Welcome

Dorothy Lucardie, current President welcomed members, particularly Allan Davies, the longest serving ALA member in attendance.
2. Present and Apologies

Present: D. Lucardie, A. Arnott, M. Brophy, R. Currie, G. Papallo, B. Golding, 
Roger Morris, Aileen Boyer, Karyn Bradford, Janice Mason, Alan Davies, Neville 
Crocombe, Roger Harris, Peter Willis, Benjamin Hollister, Mary Jo Bellew, Heather 
Hewitt, Judy Fawcett, Helen Schwenke, Nan Bosler, Georgiana Poulter, David 
Muscio, J Roberto Guevara, Ann Lawless

In attendance: Sally Thompson

Apologies: Mary Hannan, Ned Dennis, Deidre Baker, Greg Peart, Debra Pinkerton

3. Minutes of the 49th Annual General Meeting held in Melbourne on Saturday 29th November 2010 
Motion: That the Minutes of the 49th Annual General Meeting be accepted

Proposed: Barry Golding
Seconded: George Papallo
Carried


Business arising from the Minutes
None

4. Reports

President’s Report – Dorothy Lucardie
Attached

Chief Executive Officer’s Report – Sally Thompson
Attached
Treasurer’s Report – George Papallo
Attached

Motion: That the Treasurer’s Report and attached financial statements be accepted

Proposed: Allan Arnott
Seconded: Neville Crocombe
Carried

5. Special Resolution

The following special resolution was put:

That section 41 of the ALA Constitution which reads: “The financial year of the Association shall be July 1 to June 30”, be changed to “The financial year of the Association shall be January 1 to December 31”

Proposed: George Papallo

Seconded: Ros Currie 
Carried
6. Appointment of Auditors for 2011
Houston and Hanna were reappointed as Auditors
7. General Business
The Chair, Dorothy Lucardie invited members to contribute ideas and issues for the consideration of the Board in their planning day the following day. The issues raised were:

· A suggestion of a name change to “Lifelong and Lifewide Learning Australia”.

· Discussion of partnering for future conferences with other peaks within our broad areas of interest.

· Suggestion that the Board discuss services for members beyond the journal and research reports including more state based activities between conferences.  
The Chair Dorothy Lucardie, acknowledged the hard work of Sue Ross and her organising committee in putting the 50th Anniversary conference on. 
Also, special thanks to Roger Harris and Peter Willis for their ongoing work with AJAl and Barry Brennan for his support. The Journal is an A rated Journal which continues to be a significant achievement for ALA. 

 

The meeting closed at 5.30 p.m.
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